
Care for your 
pharmacy so that 
pharmacy can 
care for you

There are over 360 pharmacies located in the Health & Wellbeing Board 
areas of Blackpool Borough Council, Blackburn with Darwen Borough 

Council & Lancashire County Council. We care for over 1.5 million people.
www.pharmacylancashire.org

Caring for our teams

Caring for each other

Caring for your health

•	 Please be patient, we are much busier than usual

•	 Respect our staff, they are here to help you

•	 They have families too and are here despite very 
challenging circumstances

•	 We will under no circumstances tolerate abusive behaviour 
towards pharmacy staff

•	 Please observe social distancing marks
•	 Follow one in, one out instructions
•	 If you have a regular prescriptions delivery, please ask a 

family member or friend to collect in the first instance
•	 This allows us to concentrate on those who cannot leave 

their homes due to isolation

We are in this together
We will get through this together

•	 There are many more prescriptions than usual at the 
moment

•	 We are working hard to prepare your prescriptions safely
•	 Some prescriptions make take longer than usual to get 

ready
•	 We may reduce our opening hours to allow us to keep up 

with prescription demand
•	 Medicine stock levels are close to normal in the vast 

majority of cases
•	 Please order only those medicines that you need


